
 

 

285 School House Rd.  ~  P.O. Box C 

Dayville, Oregon 97825 

(855) 617-2412     Fax (866) 847-2155 

 

August 25, 2024 

 

Hello families, students, and staff 

 

This message is being sent out to you to inform you that due to a severe    
water shortage in our community, our school will be closed Monday, August 
26th.  We will resume normal  school hours on August 27th unless our city 
contacts us again and expresses further concerns for our normal school      
operation.   

 

Thank you so much for your understanding and cooperation with this      
emergency school closure.   

 

Jose Melendez, Superintendent of Education 


